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An Bord Pleanala,

64 Marlborough Street,
Dublin 1

D01 V902

RE: BOYNE GREENWAY DROGHEDA TO MORNINGTON CO. MEATH TO CO. LOUTH

8™ Sept., 2020

Dear Sir/Madam,

By means of this letter i would like to show my support for the development of the Boyne
Greenway from Drogheda to Mornington, and would very much welcome the facilities and
amenities that it would bring to the area, for both local residents and visitors alike.

| look forward to the project going ahead.

Thank you for your attention to, and consideration of, this matter.

Yours faithfully,






